

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR::DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY::DIBRUGARH

Memo No.: DU/EX/CoE/TDC/Results/2020/1072 Date: 18.12.2020

NOTIFICATION

This is for information of all concerned that the candidates of 6th Semester B.A. Examination, 2020 who have detected discrepancies in their results being declared today *i.e.* on 18.12.2020 (specially, if marked as **absentees** in certain papers) are hereby asked to apply to the undersigned through proper channel giving full details of examination particulars for necessary rectification. They are also requested to submit the original mark-sheets of the said examination (*if issued already*) along with their applications.

Further, the Principals of the respective colleges are requested to collect such applications along with mark-sheets from their candidates and to send them to the office of the undersigned at the earliest possible for necessary verification and rectification.

Issued with due approval.

Dr. P.K. Kakoty Controller of Examinations Dibrugarh University

Copy to:

- 1. The Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, Dibrugarh University for favour of information.
- 2. The Registrar, Dibrugarh University for kind information.
- 3. The Dirctor, College Development Council, Dibrugarh University for information.
- 4. The Principals of the affiliated/permitted colleges of Dibrugarh University offering B.A. Programmes, for information and necessary action.
- 5. The Joint Registrar (Academic), Dibrugarh University for information.
- 6. The Joint Controller of Examinations 'B' i/c and 'C', Dibrugarh University for information.
- 7. The Deputy Controller of Examinations (A), Dibrugarh University, for information and necessary action.
- 8. The System Administrator, Dibrugarh University for information and necessary action.
- 9. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University for information with a request to upload the Notification in the University Website for wide circulation.

10. File

Dr. P.K. Kakoty Controller of Examinations Dibrugarh University